PRIVACY STATEMENT PORT OF MOERDIJK

Port of Moerdijk NV. (Hereafter referred to as: Port of Moerdijk) attaches great importance to the privacy

of people. Given the nature of its business, however, the processing of personal data is unavoidable.
Personal data
- Camera surveillance

At the port and in the associated environmental categories, safety is of vital importance. The Moerdijk
Port and Industrial Estate is certified with the Quality Mark Safe Enterprises (KVO-B). The KVO is a
structure to promote cooperation between entrepreneurs, the municipality, the police and the fire
department. Moerdijk is the first seaport in the Netherlands to receive this KVO-B certification. For safety
reasons, the port is monitored via camera surveillance, which follows all transport movements on land
and water in the area. As soon as you enter the area, the camera will register your licence plate number.

We are then able to follow your transport movements.
- Customers of the Port of Moerdijk

If you are a customer of Port of Moerdijk, we register the name, telephone number and e-mail address

of the contact person in your company.

For what purpose?

The camera surveillance is part of our general interest mission and aims to protect the legitimate
interests of everyone who is present in the area by providing security and safety within the port. Having
regard to the nature and activities of the companies, this is of great importance. In the event of incidents,

we may share personal data with the police.

The contact details of customers are not only registered to fulfil the obligations arising from the
agreement between the customer and Port of Moerdijk (for invoicing purposes, for example), but also to

enable us to have direct contact in the event of a disaster.

Retention period

The camera images are retained for a maximum of 4 weeks, unless there is an incident. In that case,

the images will be deleted after the incident has been dealt with and terminated.

We will delete the contact details of the contact persons of our customers as soon as the agreement

has ended or at the request of the person concerned.

Data Processing Officer

Port of Moerdijk has a Data Processing Officer: Mr. H.A. van Kooten. He can be reached via

a.vankooten@portofmoerdijk.nl.
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